WHEATLAND-CHILI CENTRAL SCHOOLS

Athletics: An Integral Component of Education

Thomas Dooling, Director of Athletics
940 North Rd, Scottsville, N.Y. 14546
Phone: 585-889-6224, Fax: 585-889-6215
thomas_dooling @wheatland.k12.ny.us

To: Deborah Leh, Superintendent

From: Tom Dooling

Re: Additional Recommendation of Winter Coaches
Date: December 13, 2012

Please recommend to the BOE at your next regularly scheduled meeting the
following individuals to coach in the winter:

Mike Williams Modified 7th grade boy’s basketball
Tony Shaw Volunteer Junior varsity boys basketball

If you have any questions or concerns about this information please see me at your
earliest convenience.



